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We have in place a Fraud Policy, Anti-Bribery and Anti-Corruption Policy and a Whistleblower Policy.  

 
These policies apply to all staff and are supplemented by policies and procedures (such as the Save the 
Children International Fraud, Bribery and Corruption Policy) that are in place throughout the Save the Chil-
dren International network. To reduce the risk of fraud and corruption events occurring, Save the Children 
conducted fraud awareness sessions, and increased checks, balances and audits (internal and external) 
during 2014.  
 
Although Save the Children Australia conducts programing in a number of high to extreme risk contexts, 
there are relatively few cases of suspected or detected fraud events. 
 
During 2014, 13 low-level instances of fraud were reported to Save the Children Australia. Disciplinary action 
and follow up has been undertaken in each instance. The estimated total amount of all incidents reported to 
us was less than $10,000.    
 
There were no instances of corruption reported to Save the Children Australia during 2014.  
 

 

 


